NOTICE of Potential Voter Registration Ineligibility
                   
The Calhoun County Supervisor of Elections, has received information that the persons listed below are potentially ineligible to be registered to vote. Failure to respond to this notice within 30 days may result in a determination of ineligibility by the Supervisor of Elections and removal of your name from the statewide voter registration system.  You may contact the Supervisor of Elections office to receive information regarding the basis for the potential ineligibility and the procedure to resolve this matter. If you deny the accuracy of the information underlying the potential ineligibility, you, the voter has a right to request a hearing for the purpose of determining eligibility.  If you should need further assistance, please contact the Calhoun County Supervisor of Elections office at 850.674.8568.    
Please note: If you attempt to vote at an early voting site or your normal election day polling place, you will be required to vote a provisional ballot.  If you vote by mail, your ballot will be treated as a provisional ballot.  In either case, your ballot may not be counted, you must contact the Supervisor of Elections office within two (2) days after the election and present evidence that you are eligible to vote. 

The following voters are published as of January 5, 2024:
Heather M Carpenter

19538 SW South St.

Blountstown, FL 32424

Aaron C Hobby

17842 SW SR 73

Clarksville, FL 32430

Sharon Chason

Calhoun County Supervisor of Elections

20859 Central Ave., East, Rm. 117

Blountstown, FL 32424

(850) 674-8568
 
 
